
July 1 0,2017

Dear Alex Rosales, members of The Miami Foundation, and Give Kids A Chance
Scholarship,

Thank you for choosing me as a recipient of the Give Kids A Chance $1,000 a
year Scholarship. t am excited to begin my future at the University of Central Florida this

fall seeking a degree in Computer Engineering. This scholarship will help with the
burden of college expenses for my family. I hope one day I will be able to pay it forward
and help a future college student achieve their dreams as you have helped me. I will

forever be grateful for this gift.

Since rely,

Brandon Silva
ß52A Royal Oak Ct.
Clermont, FL34711


